
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Candiolo, Holiday Season 2024 

Once again this Christmas, our greatest wish is to contribute significantly to the 
fight against cancer. This has been our goal for over 38 years, supporting the care 
and cancer research at the Candiolo Cancer Institute - IRCCS, to provide 
increasingly targeted therapies and a better quality of life for patients. 

With their donation to the Fondazione Piemontese per la Ricerca sul Cancro, 
Armo S.p.A. has chosen to make a heartfelt decision—a tangible gesture that can 
truly make a difference. By supporting the doctors and researchers of Candiolo 
Cancer Institute – IRCCS, Armo S.p.A. has chosen to ensure the continuity of the 
work of 300 Italian and international researchers, guarantee over 1.3 million 
outpatient services per year, and make the most innovative technologies 
accessible. 

Armo S.p.A. has also chosen to involve employees and collaborators in this project, 
giving this Christmas an even greater value: more care, more research, more 
future. 

In these complex and fast-paced times, the hope for a brighter tomorrow is also 
built on generosity and trust. For this, we are deeply grateful Armo S.p.A., whose 
generosity strengthens our commitment, which never slows down, not even during 
the holidays. 

With the hope of continuing new projects together in 2025, I extend our warmest 
wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you and your loved ones. 

 
The President 
(Allegra Agnelli) 

 
 
 


